
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
  

 

Sometimes the Lord overwhelms me with the great things He has allowed us to be part of! I have a heart, as 

many of you do, for the children of the world.  My heart has broken as I have first hand seen the poor and 

starving children around this huge globe. James, in his book tells us that pure religion that is before God is 

helping the widows and orphans in their distress and keeping ourselves from being polluted by the world. When 

we think of all the great things that are done in the name of Christ, He says the purest thing we can do to worship 

Him, is to help the helpless. I can’t help but smile as I think of the many Champion Homes that the Lord has 

allowed us to construct. I can see the faces of the smiling children that have been taken care of in the name of 

Jesus. Although you may not have seen the children first hand, you are involved with helping them also. We are a 

team at Touch the World, and you are a part of that team. We function together to reach out to a world that needs 

help. We don’t reach out just because there are needs. If we are needs driven, we all miss the point. We are 

obedience driven. At the core of every project, every child, every adult we see their greatest need, and that is the 

need of a Savior. We do it all in the name of Jesus and for His glory! The gospel is the thing that will change the 

world. Thank you for being a part of sharing the gospel along side of us. Heaven only knows the treasures you 

have stored there. I want you to know that I love you and most of all Jesus loves you. Let’s continue on until He 

returns or takes us home! 

 

Serving Him together, 

Homer 
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There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Andrew that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

PO Box 218, Todd, NC  28684        www.touchtheworldministries.com       828-413-0438 

To those of you that sponsor a child through Touch the World Ministries, 

Thank you so much for making a difference in a child’s life! 
 

 

 

 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 Andrew is one of the one hundred orphans residing at River 

Jordan Champions Home in Kenya.  Most of the children living at 

River Jordan have been orphaned because their parents have died 

of AIDS.  Pastor Patrick Wamalwa, the director of River Jordan 

writes regarding Andrew:  

I got Andrew while he was living with his grandmother.  He was 

living a very miserable life. He had swollen legs, and was 

suffering from stomach pains (full of tape worms).  He could not 

speak properly due to lack of food.  He was very weak. He was 

fainting from time to time, day after day. Through Touch the 

World Ministries support and Care Andrew is healthy and happy.  

He is  healed from stomach and swollen legs, and he has no more 

fainting. He is getting his basic needs met and he is now joyful.  

 


